
The Annual General Meeting and Election of the 
Britannia Community Services Centre Society 

Board of Management will be held on: 
Wednesday, May 22nd, 2013 at 6:00 pm 

in Britannia Centre - Gym D
7 positions  open for election to serve 2 year terms. 

and 1 position for a staff representative for a 1 year term 

Please Note: Wednesday, May 8th is the last day to join the society in order to 
participate in the election.  You may purchase your membership at Britannia
 Information Centre (1661 Napier Street) during our regular operating hours. 
Anyone 16 or over wishing to stand for election to the Board or to nominate a 
candidate may do so by phoning Cynthia Low at 604-718-5800.  

The guidelines for candidates standing for election are as follows:
a commitment of approximately 6 to 10 hours per month•	
a commitment to a term of two years•	
a genuine interest in the community •	
a special interest in the management of Britannia Community Centre•	
a current Britannia membership purchased 14 days prior to the meeting     •	

Britannia Centre depends on strong community management for its ability to 
meet the needs and interests of the local people it serves. 

We invite you to join now. 
For more information please contact: Cynthia Low, Executive Director or leave a 

message for Gwen Giesbrecht, President by contacting 
Britannia Community Services Centre 

1661 Napier Street  Vancouver, B.C.  V5L 4X4  604-718-5800
info at britanniacentre.org




